
2016   YEAR  IN  REVIEW 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  Your support of The 100 Club of Comal County 

made 2016 a memorable year!  It is through your generous support that 

The 100 Club stands ready to “Support Those Who Protect Us.” 

The 100th Day of the Year, April 9th, 

was celebrated with banners dis-

played over several busy roadways in 

New Braunfels.  Information about 

The 100 Club was made available in 

restaurants and businesses through-

out the county. 

The 100 Club Board of Directors, 

our community and the entire State 

of Texas 

lost one of our champions and special friend.   

Jan Kennady, a tireless advocate and worker for 

those who serve us, passed away July 31st. 

A new life insurance policy in the amount of 

$25,000 was adopted that covers all first respond-

ers and their agency support staff in case of an 

“event.”   First Responders’ beneficiary will also 

receive a $10,000 check within 24 hours. 

McDonald’s Annual Good Friday Fundraiser 

held on March 25th was again a great success!  Thanks to all 7 McDonald’s 

Restaurants who participated and for Ronald McDonald’s appearance and 

interaction with all who were in attendance.   
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On National Law Enforcement Day, May 15th, Freddy’s Frozen Custard 

and Steakburgers once again donated a portion of their proceeds to The 100 

Club.   

On September 11th, Chris Pershall organ-

ized the 1st Annual Frontline Fiesta at Can-

yon Lake.  He and a devoted group of vol-

unteers planned a day of free food, music, 

drinks and activities for 1st Responders and 

their families. 

 National Night Out was held on October 

4th with many neighborhoods celebrating 

throughout Comal County.  Thanks to all 

the First Responders who attended and the 

opportunities for The 100 Club to 

distribute information about our 

Mission. 

 

The 100 Club was proud to honor the 

following Exceptional Officers for 

2015. The recipients were announced and honored at 

our Annual Dinner in February. In addition to the 

honor, each received a plaque of recognition and a gift 

basket from The Smoke House Barbecue. 

LAWMAN OF THE YEAR: MARCUS SOLIS - Deputy, 

Comal County Office of the Sheriff  (pictured on right) 

FIREFIGHTER OF THE YEAR:  ADAM MUELLER – 

New Braunfels Fire Department (pictured on left) 

PARAMEDIC OF THE YEAR: STUART TOEPPICH –  New Braunfels Fire Department (pictured in the middle) 

HONORABLE LIFE MEMBERSHIP  IN THE 100 CLUB OF COMAL COUNTY:   RICHARD GROFF –            

Detective, New Braunfels Police Department.  Recognition for  receipt of the 2016 Ed Murphy Lawman of the Year  from 

the New Braunfels Breakfast Lions Club. (not pictured) 

 
ANNUAL DINNER AND RECOGNITION CELEBRATION 

The Board members of The 100 Club of Comal County invite you to our annual dinner and celebration 

honoring our First Responders and recognition of the 2016 Exceptional Officers on Tuesday, February 

21, 2017, at the New Braunfels Civic Center, 375 South Castell Avenue, 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. Cost for the 

dinner is $35.00 per person. It will be a special night with several surprises – among which will be the honor-

ing of our now-retired and beloved Sheriff Bob Holder. There will also be a silent auction and a raffle.  You 

do NOT want to miss this event –  ALL funds raised go to support the families of our fallen heroes.   


